MINUTES OF THE BOARD DEVELOPMENT SESSION OF THE
OAK HILLS LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION
DISTRICT OFFICE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT CENTER
DECEMBER 18, 2017
4:30 P.M.

L CALL TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m.

II. ROLL CALL BY APPROVED ROTATION
The roll was called and the following members were present; Scott Bischoff, Jan Hunter,
Julie Murphy, Paul Cooper.

Absent: Jeannie Schoonover
Also in attendance: Jeff Brandt, Steve Bain
II1. 212-17 MOTION TO DISPENSE WITH FORMAIL AGENDA

Mrs. Murphy moved, seconded by Mr. Cooper, to dispense with the formal agenda for
the Board Development Session of December 18, 2017, as submitted.

AYES: Hunter, Murphy, Cooper, Bischoff
NAY: None
Motion Approved

Iv.  213-17 OHLSD STUDENT TRIPS
Mrs. Murphy moved, seconded by Mrs. Hunter, to approve the following Oak Hills Local
School District Student Trips as submitted.

Oak Hills High School
Date: 1/12-1/13/18 Group: OHHS Gymnastics Destination: Dublin, OH

AYES: Murphy, Cooper, Bischoff, Hunter
NAY: None
Motion Approved

V. BOARD DISCUSSION

A. Haverkamp Foundation - Mr. Brandt thanked the Green Township Police Department for
their partnership (particularly within the last several weeks).

Chief Vetter {Green Township Police) and Tony Leidenbor (K-9 Police) informed the Board
that a dog could be available for the District through Green Township and/or The Haverkamp
Foundation.

B. Gifted Update
Corey Kessler (Director of Instruction) provided the Board an update on gifted students and
and no service letters. Students/Parents will receive no service letters in January and
February.



VL

VIL

ATTEST:

214-17

C. AIM Update
Tim Cybulski (Assistant Superintendent) focused on student learning which involved

discussion on learning standards, common formative assessment, student growth
meetings, targeted learning experiences, and individual reassessment. A handout was
provided.

COMMUNICATIONS

1. Mr. Brandt informed the Board on policy updates and suggested exploring NEOLA
as a policy provider.

2. Mrs. Hunter communicated Public School week in January from Pat Bruns
(Ohio School Board).

3. Mrs. Murphy provided an update on HB200 and SB216.

ADJOURN
Mrs. Murphy moved, seconded by Mrs. Hunter, to adjourn the meeting at 8:53 p.m.

AYES: Cooper, Bischoff, Hunter, Murphy

NAY: None
Motion Approved
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